Subject: Coulterville-Greeley School
Date: Wednesday, April 30, 2008 11:30 AM
From: EVAN SMITH

To: <info@amersports.org>
Conversation: Coulterville-Greeley School

Good morning Joel,

Just wanted to let you know that Coulterville-Greeley School has been selected as a 2008 California
Distinguished School. One of the key findings from the evaluation committee was our commitment to
aerobics every morning and the PASS program woven throughout our daily school lives. We aren't able
to do as much of the firstPASS curriculum as we would like, but two of the teachers who participated in
your early trainings at C-G School still actively do many of the firstPASS activities they learned from your
workshops with us. Thank you very much for sharing your philosophy and commitment to students'
health and fitness with us.

Incidentally, I retired in January, after 39 years in education as a teacher and principal. I still keep in
touch with everyone at C-G School, but I am really enjoying retirement. The school staff has asked me
to represent them at the Distinguished School Recognition Celebration in Anaheim, so I am looking
forward to it.

Hope everything is going well with you and the American Sports Institute, and progress towards
developing your dream of the Arete School is on track.

Have a great day!!

Evan




